30 July 2022

Wendy Hinsperger
TIRRA President

Hi Wendy,

| have received a hardcopy of Vicki’s handwritten letter dated 27th July 2022 addressed to
TIRRA Board Members. The letter raises multiple concerns regarding the 23rd July 2022
TIRRA GM.

Additionally, there have been concerns raised regarding the same meeting, from myself, as
well as Executive Member Suzanne Sarioglu.

You mention that you yourself will be replying to Vicki’s letter Wendy, and add that it is up to
each executive member to take their own action if desired.

| see Vicki’s letter as being sent to the TIRRA Board Members as a group versus individually,
and therefore respectively warrants an executive board response.

TIRRA Bylaws state the following;

6. .... A special meeting of the Executive Committee shall be held at the request of any two
members of the Executive Committee.

Suzanne and | have had a discussion regarding the above concerns, and are requesting a
special meeting of the TIRRA Executive be held to

a) collectively respond as an executive to Vicki’s letter.

b) address concerns raised in this email regarding the voting irregularities that unfolded at the
28th July 2022 TIRRA GM.

Respectfully,

Stu Downey
Suzanne Sarioglu



